

Daily Status Report 10-13-2016

Partly cloudy with light winds

To dos:

- Reshoot boom angles at site 8 where we used tripod for stabilizing. We think tripod could be affecting the compass.
- Look at forecasts to determine appropriate conditions to have wind turbine turned off (at the request of the PI)

T/RH: 42m TRH still reporting warmer and drier than at other levels

P: ok

2D Gill: ok

csat u,v: ok

csat ldiag: ok

csat w, tc: ok

3D RMY: ok

EC150: ok

motes: ok

Wetness: ok

radiation: ok

Tsoil: ok

Gsoil: ok

Qsoil: ok

Cvsoil: Waiting on the wizard board

Rainr: ok.

Vbatt: ok